President Letter

Dear Artist,

I am honored and excited to accept the position of President of the Georgetown County Watercolor Society.

Very few people have the privilege of working alongside such talented and warm-hearted artists as each of you. The overwhelming love and encouragement within the organization is truly inspiring. With the strength of our team and the combined talents of our members, I am confident that 2025 will be a year of growth and success for our local art community.

To our new artists – persistence is key. There is no wrong way to express your creativity. My uncle, who taught art at the University of Alabama, once advised me to draw and paint something every day. My spiritual husband also encouraged me to play music while I paint and allow the "art angels" to guide my hand. I pass this wisdom on to you – keep painting, stay engaged, and participate in our programs. You are always welcome here.

My goal this year is to offer unwavering support and dedication to our society. Our success is assured, thanks to a hardworking and committed leadership team:

- . Vice President Sharon Soulen
- . Secretary Kelly Gibson
- . Treasurer Brian Zell
- . Workshop Coordinator Lori Wilson
- . Programs Tina Proctor & Karen Joyce
- . Communications Jodi Hudson

We welcome your ideas and input. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need assistance.

I would also like to extend my sincere gratitude to our previous President and Vice President for their dedication and meticulous record-keeping. Your contributions have been invaluable, and I deeply appreciate your efforts.

The Georgetown County Water Society is more than just an organization – we are family. We are a vital resource for our community and true stewards of the arts.

Wishing you all joy and inspiration in your creative journey.

Happy painting,

Brew Hellman